Share your memories of the 1977 Women’s Conference

By submitting your story, you agree that it can be published online and used by conference organizers
and preserved by the University of Houston Libraries Special Collections.

If you would like more information about this project, or have any questions or trouble submitting your
story, please contact: Leandra Zarnow (lrzarnow@central.uh.edu) or Lisa Cruces (ecruces@uh.edu or
713-743-9903).

Stories to tell:

Where were you in 1977, and what were you up to? If you were at the National Women's Conference,
what was your role? What did you think about this gathering? How does it stand out in your memory?
If you were not in attendance, how did you hear about the conference? What do you think made this
moment matter?

Ways to share:
Write your story in an email or attach as a PDF or Word document. Or feel free to take a picture of a
handwritten memory or favorite souvenir. Send to: sharingstories77@gmail.com.

Create audio recordings to share. Use the audio recording function on your iPhone or Android to make
a short voice memo in which you share your thoughts about the National Women’s Conference.

e Voice Memos on iPhone: https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT206775

e Emailing Voice Memos from iPhone: http://www.solveyourtech.com/can-send-voice-memo-
email-iphone-7/

e On Android: use your voice recorder app, or download the “Audio Recorder” app (or any voice
recording app) from Google Play Store. Follow directions for the app you select.

Send to: sharingstories77@gmail.com

Create video recordings to share. Use the video recording function on your iPhone or Android to make a
short video of you sharing your memories about the Women’s Conference of 1977.

e Video instructions for iPhone: https://www.imore.com/how-to-record-video-iphone-
ipad#tshoot-video

e Emailing video from iPhone: http://www.wikihow.com/Attach-Photos-and-Videos-to-Emails-on-
an-iPhone-or-iPad

e Video Instructions for Android: https://www.wikihow.com/Take-Videos-With-an-Android
e Emailing video from Android: https://www.wikihow.tech/Email-Pictures-from-an-Android-
Phone

Send to: sharingstories77@gmail.com

Thank you for submitting your story. We look forward to capturing the spirit of 1977 with your help.

We are launching a 10 year public history project to document the full stories, biographies, and records
of those involved in the 1977 National Women's Conference and lead up events. If you would like to be
interviewed more thoroughly at a later date, please be sure to email your full contact information.
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